Fred and Rhonda Dojan

Please prioritize Vancouver Lake as a water improvement project. There are many recreational
activities that take place on Vancouver Lake and no other options for us in the area. We are
members at the Vancouver Lake Sailing Club, our son was the sailing school instructor and we
have a sailboat we store and use there. Our daughter rowed with the Vancouver Lake Rowing Club
and was there almost every day for several years. She was able to qualify for Nationals both her
Junior and Senior year of high school and is now rowing at a Division 1 University because of the
opportunities provided for her at Vancouver Lake. Vancouver Lake is very important to our family.
We hope everything is done to preserve this wonderful location for our community. Thank you for
your consideration.



